
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 16th July, 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

           It’s hard to believe that this is the  last newsletter of the school year-this last term 

has gone so fast !  It has been a very successful year in many ways (especially our  

Outstanding judgement for our RE inspection and Good judgement for OFSTED). Thank 

you for all your support during this academic year and I hope you all enjoy the Summer. 

SECTION 48 (RE) INSPECTION REPORT 
We are absolutely delighted to share our  

recent RE inspection report with you (posted 
on our website and paper copies available ). 

We have been graded as OUTSTANDING in all 
areas, which is a massive achievement in this 
new inspection framework. Congratulations 

and thank you to all children, staff, governors 
and families– we are very proud of our  

welcoming, Outstanding Catholic school. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 
 
 

Leavers assembly 
This Friday we will officially say 
good-bye and good luck to our 
children in Year 6 and also to 
Mrs. Sugden and Mrs. Blyth 

who have worked so  
passionately at our school for 

over 30 years each. 
Parents are welcome to join us 
as we wish them all good health 
and happiness for the future. 

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group         Year 1 Space trip     
Year 5 Lineham farm residential visit                Year 3 Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 

Tuesday 9.10am– Reception class assembly– all welcome       Year 6 Pilgrimage    Year 4 dojo 
day 

Wednesday  9.10am-Leavers’  and end of year Mass  - all welcome               Year 3 dojo day      
11.30am– Nursery sing-song– all welcome                                                      

Thursday Reception class dojo day           2.30pm– Year 4 Museum open– parents welcome       
3pm– Guitar concert-parents welcome 

Friday   9.10am– Year 6 Leavers’ assembly and wishing good luck to Mrs. Sugden and  
Mrs. Blyth– all welcome              3-4.15pm-Summer fayre– all welcome 



 
Year 5 applications for High school in  

September 2018. 
 

The application process for children  
currently in Year 5 to apply for High 

schools officially opens in August, where 
parents can apply online for up to 5 High 

schools. 
Children who want to go to a Catholic 

High school must also complete a  
supplementary information form and  

return it to school in September. Thanks. 

REMINDER 
Monday 23rd July– Praise assembly will take 

place at 9.10am– all welcome. 
School finishes at 1.15pm for the Summer 

holidays . 

 Certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception Annie Ripley and Lily Webster Best attendance-  

Year 1 

99% 

Well done ! 

 

Year 1  Katarzyna Surowiak and Frankie Dyer 

Year 2 Veronica Muszynska, Jude Hickson and Casey Smith 

Year 3 Alexis Basco 

Year 4 Conor Howard and Lexie Wood 

Year 5 Jake Gunby, Talia Keegan, Livvy Hollingshead and 

David Grzegolec   

Year 6 Tegan Quinn and Hayden Law 

THANK  YOU 
 

I would like to thank the children for a 
great year overall. It has been a very 
busy year and there have been many 

successes. The vast majority of  
children have been really well behaved , 

worked hard and been great  
ambassadors for the school– well done ! 

 
Thank you also to our school governors 
who have given hours of their own time 
to support the children, families and 
school in a variety of ways during the 

year– it is really appreciated. 
 

To yourselves as parents and  
grandparents– thank you for your  

ongoing support for school and your 
children. 

 
Finally, to our fabulous, talented staff 
team for their dedication, hard work, 

passion, care, support and loyalty  
towards children, families and school. 

Thank you so much and enjoy the  
holidays and a good rest ! 

STAFF TEACHERS FOR SEPTEMBER 

Nursery  – Mrs Woodward 

Reception– Mrs Casson 

Year 1 – Miss Robinson (new teacher) 

Year 2  – Mrs Williams 

Year 3 – Mr Riley (new teacher) 

Year 4  – Miss Fahy (new teacher) 

Year 5  – Mrs Ince 

Year 6  – Mrs Dickinson 

Miss Carolan and Mrs Hughes will teach 

additional lessons and personalised 

learning throughout school.  

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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